
Hello Mayor Reilly and Member of the Waukesha Common Council, 

Thank you for your consideration as member of the Redevelopment Authority of the City of Waukesha.  
If appointed, I will utilize my experiences and skills towards being a proactive and diligent member of 
the Committee.    

Over the last 30 years, I have tried my best to be a positive and proactive member of the City of 
Waukesha community.  Whether as a Legislative Assistant representing the City in the 28th Senate 
District, Alderperson for 5 years, Library Board Trustee for 10 years, Housing Authority Commissioner for 
17 years and Water Utility Commissioner for 10 years, I have always worked to put the best interests of 
the Waukesha Citizens first.  There have been successes and challenges over the years, but I am very 
pleased as to where we are at as a community.  As a Redevelopment Authority member, I am excited to 
be part of the efforts to continue the revitalization of our amazing downtown and beyond. 

As a real estate professional working in the utility infrastructure sector these past 26 years, I’m 
confident I can put my background and experience to use on the Redevelopment Authority.  As 
mentioned, this is a very exciting time for this community with multiple public and private efforts 
planned or underway to improve our community.    I very much appreciate your consideration and if 
appointed, will work hard to continue these efforts.    

 

Thank you! 

 

 

Jeff Fowle 

 

Waukesha WI 53189 

 




